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AGENCY OF EDUCATION 

Montpelier, Vermont 

 

 

TEAM:  School Finance 

 

ITEM: Will the State Board of Education acknowledge that an approved education program 

operating under the name Northeast Kingdom Parent Child Center South’s New 

Reflections Program is closed? 

 

 

SECRETARY’S RECOMMENDED ACTION:  

  

That the State Board of Education acknowledges that an approved education program operating 

under the name Northeast Kingdom Parent Child Center South’s New Reflections Program is 

closed. 

 

 

STATUTORY AUTHORITY:   Title 16 V.S.A. §1073(b) 

       State Board of Education Standards I-IV  

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

1. The Northeast Kingdom Parent Child Center South’s New Reflections Program was a day 

program designed to serve a maximum of 20 students in grades 8-12, who were pregnant 

and/or parenting.  The students served were from Caledonia and Southern Essex counties.   

 

2. The Northeast Kingdom Parent Child Center South’s New Reflections Program was last 

approved by the State Board of Education on August 15, 2018 through June 30, 2021. 

 

3. The Agency was contacted by the administrator at Northeast Kingdom Parent Child Center 

South and told that as of June 30, 2021, the program is closed. 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:   none 

 

STAFF AVAILABLE: 

Patrick Halladay, 

Cassandra Ryan, Director of Regulatory Compliance and Risk Management 

 


